

4<sup>th</sup> October 2016

## To: Parents/Guardians of Y12 & Y13 Textiles Students

Dear Parent/Guardian

A visit has been arranged to The Clothes Show Live at the NEC, Birmingham on Monday 5th December 2016 for Year 12 and 13 Textiles students; a number of Year 10 students will also be attending. The aim of the visit is to provide students with an insight into current trends, industrial practice and marketing. Students will also gain experience of 'behind the scenes' glimpse into the industry.

We will depart promptly at 8.00am on Monday 5th December 2016, returning at approximately 7:00pm, traffic dependent; please ensure you have make arrangements for your son/daughter to travel home upon return.

We would request a voluntary contribution of £29 per student, which will cover the cost of transport and entrance fee. Refreshments will be available to purchase throughout the day, but students may wish to bring a packed lunch with them.

If you would like your son/daughter to attend this visit, please return the reply slip below, together with completed Form C and voluntary contribution, to the BL6 Drop Box which is located outside the BL6 Admin Office. If your son/daughter has applied for the BL6 Bursary, the cost may be paid from the Bursary Fund; please indicate this on the reply slip below.

It is the policy of Brine Leas to support families when financial hardship may preclude a student from attending a school visit. Therefore, if there are any problems, please contact Mrs K Bradshaw and the matter will be dealt with confidentially.

Yours faithfully

Mrs S. Fawcett / Miss Downes Technology Department

## Clothes Show Visit - 5th December 2016 (Years 10, 12, 13) - Mrs S Fawcett

To be returned to the BL6 Drop Box by Wednesday 26th October 2016

| student Name: Form Group:   |    |
|---|----|
| Please tick all that apply:   |    |
| enclose £29 voluntary contribution*                                     |    |
| I enclose completed Form C  |    |
| My son/daughter has applied for the BL6 Bursary Fund                    |    |
| I have made arrangements for my son/daughter to travel home upon return |    |
| Signed: Dat   | e: |
| ]<br>(Parent/Guardian)  |    |

Director of Sixth Form: Mrs Sarah O'Neill

Headteacher: Mr Andrew Cliffe

Audlem Road, Nantwich Cheshire, CW5 7DY

Tel. 01270 621612 Fax. 01270 610373 Email. admin@bl6.org.uk

www.brineleas.co.uk/BL6



















Brine Leas School is a charitable company limited by guarantee, registered in England and Wales (company number 7344747) at the above address

<sup>\*</sup> Please make Cheques payable to Brine Leas School and return via the BL6 Drop Box; cash payments should be taken to the Finance Office, which is located adjacent to Student Reception in the Main School.